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June 16

Dear Parent/ Carer,

Nursery Class – A Half Day visit to Play Planet, Crelake Industrial Estate, Tavistock – Tuesday 12th July 2016

Pupils in the Nursery will take part in a half day visit to Play Planet as part of their Physical Development programme this term during either the morning or afternoon of Tuesday 12th July. As there are 53 children in the Nursery they have been split into 2 groups, the first visiting Play Planet from 9.30-11.30am and the other group from 12.30-2.30pm. Should your child need sun cream, please apply this before coming to Nursery. Alternatively a shower proof coat may be needed for the walk.

Your child will be attending the morning session. Please send children in at the normal time. The group will leave at 9.30am and will walk to Play Planet. They will be given a mid morning snack and drinks and will leave at 11.30am to return to school ready to be collected at 12 noon. Please do not send your child in with a packed lunch on this day as they will not have time to eat before collection. If your child does not normally attend Nursery on this day but you wish for them to join us on this trip, please complete and return the form below and bring them in to Nursery at 9.15am. This year all children attending the trip when it is not their usual day must have a parent/ carer accompanying them.

All day children

If your child attends all day on a Tuesday and has been given a copy of this letter, they will be joining the morning group and will follow the same schedule as above. They should arrive at the normal time, with their lunch. They will eat on return from Play Planet and will spend the remainder of the day in Nursery ready to be collected as usual at 3pm.

All the children will be provided with a high visibility tabard to wear on top of their clothing during the day and there will be a ratio of 2:1 adults accompanying the group on the walk to Play Planet. Volunteers are needed to accompany the children and the trip cannot go ahead without your help. Please see Mrs Dreher as soon as possible to offer help. 

To enable this educational activity to go ahead, a suggested voluntary contribution of £4.50 is requested. You may pay via the ParentMail system if you have registered for this. 
Please complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible. Prior to the trip, should any pupil’s behaviour give cause for concern, the school reserves the right to cancel the place without any refund given.

Yours sincerely

L D Selbie

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
To: Mrs Selbie

Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School

Nursery Class – A morning visit to Play Planet – Tuesday 12th July 2016

Child’s name………………………………………………………………………..

I give permission for my child to go on the above trip and enclose a voluntary contribution of £……….  (Cheques should be made payable to Devon County Council – They will not be banked until after the trip has taken place)
Name of Parent/ Guardian…………………………………………………………

Alternative Telephone Contact No. for the day ……………………………….
Does your child need any medication during the day? e.g. inhalers etc ……….
Signed……………………………………………













